LAW ENFORCEMENT

TORCHRUN’

FOR SPECIAL OLYMPICS
VIRGINIA

COPY AND PASTE THE EMAIL BELOW
Dear (insert support name here),

The Torch Run is back and this year I'm participating to show my support for
23,000+ Special Olympics athletes throughout Virginia.

During the spring through Torch Run week (June 5-10) members of law enforcement
and their communities will come together to host runs or "run at thier pace at their
place" with a goal of completing 5,100 miles to support the 51 athletes competing at
the USA Games in June.

I'm doing my part by raising awareness and critical funds to support the year-round
sports training, competitions, leadership opportunities and health care services that
Special Olympics Virginia provides for free to all athletes.

Will you consider supporting me through making a donation to my page? You can
find my fundraising page here (insert fundraising page link).

Thank you so much for your support - every dollar helps me reach my goal!
(Insert your name here)

P.S. Feel free to forward this email to friends and family that would be willing to
support.

WWW.SPECIALOLYMPICSVA.ORG/2022-TORCH-RUN




